Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/9/2023 4:15:46 PM

First name: Renee

Last name: Riemersma

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | would like to thank, and applaud, Mr Hall and the Forest Service for making the right decision by
denying the Lutsen Ski Area expansion into the Superior National Forest.

Even though | am happy that this was denied, | would like to say, | do think that it may be helpful to Lutsen
Mountains if they could get the SUP approved for a 20-acre triangle portion of land to the northeast of a line
running from the northwest corner to the southeast corner of the SW/SE Sec 29, T 60N, R 3W. By doing this,
they could add a couple of ski runs to the left of Timberwolf Lift. This would get more people using this lift and
give better skier circulation on Moose Mountain.



